CHURCH OF CHRIST

622 West Jefferson Street TIPTON, INDIANA 46072

PASTORS: DON BARCUS 675-6638 JESSIE LITTLE 675-2368

OFFICE 675-2966

February 15, 1972

Devon Hostetler R.R. 2, Box 140H Topeka, Indiana

Dear Brother Hostetler:

I wish to apologize for being so long answering your letter. I'm afraid the flu bug has been raging in Tipton and he failed to pass me by.

I want to sincerely thank you for the invitation to come and be with your teachers in a workshop. I believe the week end of March 24 and 25 would be better for me.

It is entirely up to you wether it be Friday Night and Saturday Morning or an all day workshop. It is immaterial with me. Which ever will work out better for your teachers. If you do decide on an all day workshop I will need to come on Friday and set it up and probably stay over till after services on Sunday morning. I am usually to tired to try to make that long of a drive so late.

If I do stay over would you like for me to be with your teenage girls on Sunday morning? I have several topic I talk to them on, one of the favorites being The Christian Girl and Her Character. Others are; "The christian girl and her beauty."
"The christian girl and her habits."
"The christian and the dance."
If you feel that I can be of service to you in this capacity or any other I will be happy to do so.

I will send you an outline of the workshop later. I have a large picture that was taken at one of my workshops, that shows a large portion of the displays, if you feel that it might help create interest I will be happy to send it to you then I can pick it up when I come.

Looking forward to being with your group.

Yours in Christian Service,
Gerri Little

Derri Litter P.O. Box 69 Dipton, Ind. 46072